Thomas, Megan L.

From: Yancy, Eric <Eric.Yancy@cityofdenton.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 4:00 PM

To: Yancy, Eric

Subject: Notice: Annual Security Awareness Training
City Staff,

On March 1st, enrollment email notifications will be sent to all employees that are required to complete the mandatory
annual security awareness training for Texas HB 3834.

The enroliment emails will come from the KnowBe4 training portal. This is not a phishing test. If you receive an
enrollment email, it is important that you complete the training by the March 22nd deadline to prevent a disruption in
access to the City network.

Please keep an eye out for your enrollment email on March 1st.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me.
Sincerely,

Eric Yancy, CISSP, CISM, CISA, CCSK

Information Security Officer

Technology Services

Office: (940) 349-7737
www.cityofdenton.com
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